
 

 

                                                                           
              

 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Wednesday, October 4, 2023 
 
Contact: Connie Cochran, Community Relations Officer 
209-937-8827 (o) / 209-629-1251 (c) / connie.cochran@stocktonca.gov 

 
             

Join Councilmember Villapudua for Community Office Hour  
 

STOCKTON, Calif. – Councilmember Brando Villapudua invites community members to his 

office hour on Tuesday, October 10, 2023, from 4:30 – 5:30 p.m. Community members have 

the opportunity for one-on-one discussions with Councilmember Villapudua to talk about 

topics of interest or concern. Councilmember Villapudua is accepting appointments for 

individual, in-person discussions. These meetings will be held at City Hall, 425 N. El Dorado 

St., 2nd floor, Room 200a. To schedule a specific time to speak with the Councilmember, 

please call (209) 937-8279. Walk-ins are welcome and will be scheduled following those who 

have made an appointment. 

Councilmember Villapudua represents Council District 5, which includes downtown 

Stockton, south to and including Van Buskirk Park, east to I-5, portions of Martin Luther King, 

Jr., Blvd, and east to SR-99. Learn more about Councilmember Villapudua and District 5 at 

www.stocktonca.gov/District5 or call 209-937-8279.  

Visit www.stocktonca.gov/youraddress for information about your address and the 

Councilmember representing you. 
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